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Our Ref: MGLA140220-2785 

 
13 March 2020 

 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 14 February 2020. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested copies of: 
 

1) “The London Legacy Development General Powers Delegation 2012 made by the Mayor 
of London on 5 November 2012 pursuant to Section 38 of the Greater London Authority 
Act 1999”; and 

2) “The London Legacy Development Corporation Governance Direction 2013 made on 2 
July 2013 by the Mayor of London pursuant to section 220 of the Localism Act 2011”. 

  
 
I can confirm that we do hold information within the scope of your request. Our searches 
located a copy of The London Legacy Development Corporation Governance Direction 2013       
on the GLA’s website. It includes a section called “London Legacy Development General Powers 
Delegation 2012 Instrument of Delegation” which is dated 5 November 2012. See pages 16-18 
of the PDF document. 
 
These papers were published as part of MD2502 Mayoral Development (see appendix 3 at the 
bottom right of the page). Please note that there is an updated LLDC Governance Direction 
(2019) which is available on the same page: https://www.london.gov.uk/decisions/md2502-
mayoral-development-corporation-mdc-governance-directions   
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA140220-2785. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 



 
 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  




